
KOOTENAI COUNTY SHERIFF’S DEPARTMENT
MEDIA RELEASE

MAY 15, 2009

The Kootenai County Sheriff’s Department wants to remind everyone of the THIRD ANNUAL 
GARY FOX MARINE FUNDRAISER PANCAKE FEED that is scheduled for Sunday, May 17 
from 7:00 a.m. until noon at the Kootenai County Fairgrounds.

All proceeds support the Kootenai County Sheriff’s Dive Rescue and Sonar Team.

Suggested Donations are $4.00 a person or $10.00 for a family of Four.

NOTE:  Marine Staff and Dive Team members will be setting up at the Fairgrounds on 
Saturday, May 16, from 0900 until approximately 12:00 noon.  This will be a good 
opportunity for interviews and photo-opportunities. 

Rocky Watson, Sheriff

By:  Capt. Ben Wolfinger

http://www.pdfonline.com/easypdf/?gad=CLjUiqcCEgjbNejkqKEugRjG27j-AyCw_-AP

